
What an eventful Spring term this has been, staff have worked really 

hard in the embedding and development of new initiatives in order to 

improve our school and outcomes for our children. This 

term we launched our new newsletter, ‘The Bonneville 

Buzz’ updating how we share information with you. We 

have also had our first round of Parent Forum meet-

ings, look out for the published feedback from those.  

Most recently we established our new standards for 

homework across the school. Please ensure your child/

ren take good care of their homework resources and 

please support them to ensure all homework is com-

pleted to a high standard and handed in every 

Wednesday. 

Unfortunately this term we say goodbye to Miss Vas 

from year 2, who will be moving on to a new school 

much closer to her home. Thank you for all the support 

and hard work you have put into engaging our children 

in year 2, and the additional work you have achieved 

whilst facilitating our school council. We wish you all 

the best for the future.  

Congratulations to Ms Beeckmans for becoming our new Literacy 

Subject Leader. 

Next term we welcome Mr Sinclair our year 5 additional teacher. 

I hope you all have an enjoyable Easter break, keep safe, see you on 

Monday 13th April. 

Ms A. Parker 

Headteacher 

Dates for the diary 

Summer Term begins: 

Monday, 13th April 

School closed: 

Monday, 4th May (Bank 

Holiday) 

Thursday, 7th May 

(Polling Day) 

Friday, 8th May 

(Inset Day) 

Quiz Club: 

Friday 17th April  

Half Term:: 

Monday, 25th May —

Friday, 29th May 

  

For more information visit our 

website  

www.bonneville-

primary.lambeth.sch.uk 

And join us on Twitter 

@bonnevilleps 

Attendance 

Congratulations to 2S (97.1%) and 5H (97%) for the best   

attendance over the last two weeks 

Spring Term House Winners! It was very close, well done to all the children who were able to earn tokens 

for modelling exceptional behaviour at school. Congratulations to Yellow Canaries for earning 132 house tokens 

and becoming the first winners of our new behaviour system. Rewards will be announced in the summer term 

when all tokens are up for grabs again, so good luck! 

This month our value is Caring! 

Friday 27th March 2015 



School Council! 

Well done to the 

school council for or-

ganising the LKS2 

disco, £162.00 was 

raised  towards the 

cost of friendship 

benches. 

UKS2 

Please remember year 6 booster sessions will continue after 

the Easter holidays. 

Well done to year 5 for their exceptional play ‘Easter Around 

The World’, written and performed by the children. Thank you 

to all parents and carers for attending and showing your sup-

port.  

KS1 

This week year 2 enjoyed experiencing a Tudor 

Banquet for their topic ‘Moving through  the Mon-

archy’.  Thank you for providing your children with 

the attire to ensure it was a memorable learning 

experience for all. 

LKS2  

Next term Ms Beeckmans will be joining 

year 4 as the additional teacher, as we say 

goodbye to Ms Duggan. 

Year 3 had an enjoyable Egyptian day, 

where they dressed up as various Egyptian 

icons. 

Baby Friday 

FREE Babies and Toddlers  

music session every Friday from 

9.00am—9.40am in the Nursery. 

Come along and join the fun! 

Lambeth Music Festival 

Look in your Lambeth weekender our 

Junior Choir made it into their 

spread .  

Stay and Play 

For babies and toddlers in 

the nursery from  

9.40am-10.00am. 

FAB! 

Quiz night raised a staggering £544 this term, double the usual takings. Thank you to Llinos and Pete for your 

generous contribution of funding and preparing the food. Funds raised goes towards subsidising trips for chil-

dren and supporting the development of the school. Our new PA system will be installed over the holidays, 

thanks again to all the parents for arranging the events and spending your money with us. 

Easter Parade!  

Another successful Easter 

parade!  Thank you for all 

the hard work put into those 

beautiful bonnets. 

Extended Services! 

Confirmation letters for extra curricu-

lar clubs will be sent out at the begin-

ning of next term.  Please note that 

payment should be made by Friday, 

17th April. 

There are still some places available , 

please check with the office. 
Dinner money for the next half term is £51.80 


